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The Rosewood Corporation Announces the Promotions
of Derry Burns, Austin Santoro and Briton Burge.

May 6, 2025 | Dallas, TX - The Rosewood Corporation is pleased to announce the promotions of Derry Burns to
Managing Director, and Austin Santoro and Briton Burge to Directors of Rosewood Private Investments (“RPI”).
These transitions mark an exciting new chapter for RPI, reflecting the firm’s continued growth and long-term
commitment to developing strong leadership from within.

“Derry, Austin and Briton have each made outstanding contributions to the success of RPI,” said John Dziminski,
President and CEO of The Rosewood Corporation. “These new promotions are a testament to the strength of our
bench and the future of their firm. We're thrilled to support them in their new roles and confident in their ability
to lead the next phase of RPI's growth.”

Additionally, The Rosewood Corporation would like to recognize G.T. Barden and Marquez Bela, who have
transitioned into Senior Advisor roles. Both G.T. and Marquez will remain involved with RPI by continuing to

serve on the boards of their current portfolio companies.

The Rosewood Corporation congratulates Derry, Austin and Briton on their well-deserved promotions and looks
forward to an exciting future under their leadership.
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